
 

  

 

 

Progress Meeting #10 Minutes 

Cypress Creek Mobility Hub Master Plan 

Broward Metropolitan Planning Organization 

Friday, October 30, 2015 @ 9:00 a.m. 

 

Attendees: Lynda Westin (SFRTA), James Cromar (BMPO), Karen Reese (City of Fort Lauderdale), 

John Portera (FDOT), Shane Lackso (Renaissance Planning), Rebecca Martinez (Broward County 

Traffic Engineering), Jim Hetzel (City of Fort Lauderdale), Rick Buckeye (City of Oakland Park), Nick 

Sofoul (BCT), Larry Merritt (FDOT), Cary Goldberg (Envision Uptown), Alfredo Sanchez (B&A), Randy 

Hollingsworth (B&A) Odalys Delgado (HNTB) 

 

Introductions were made: 

 The meeting began with introductions.  

Presentation:      

 Odalys presented final study recommendations  

 There was discussion regarding the pedestrian elevated walkway concept and costs. Members of the 

committee expressed support for the concept. Broward MPO said that discussion on funding for this 

particular project was pending since the desire is to build a pedestrian connection within the SFRTA 

right-of-way. 

 Lynda mentioned that all comments regarding Tech memo 2 should be forwarded to her for inclusion in 

final report. 

 Jim Hetzel provided an update on the City of Ft. Lauderdale efforts regarding the land use plan change 

and how they are attempting to resolve the potential conflict between asking for more density while at 

the same time recommending lane elimination on Andrews and Cypress Creek. 

 There are no more advisory committee meetings scheduled for this project. A recommendation was 

provided for the cities to present study findings to their Boards prior to presenting any information to the 

MPO Board. 

 


